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From: linda ford <linda.fordworks@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 12:33 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: In support of H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shaniey

House State Government and Elections Committee

RE: Support - H-5515

Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Linda Ford and | am a resident of Providence, RI. | am writing to express my strong
support of H-5515.

In a time when the federal government is attempting to roll back all of the civil rights that people
have died fighting for, Rl needs to lead the way in supporting voting rights. If we truly want to be a
democracy, we need to strengthen all civil rights and this starts with making it easier for all to
vote.

| hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.

Thank you for your consideration.

Linda Ford
Providence, RI



